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26/07/2022  10:53:002022/2281/P INT JOHN FENNER I own and reside at No 19 Avenue Close, opposite the site of the proposed conversion.  I object strongly to 

that conversion.  It will result in the loss of an individual residential unit, as any reinstatement overtime will be 

costly and require the co-operation then of two different families, the owners of no 43 and the owners of no.37.  

The proposed works  will thus reduce the separate living accommodation available in the building.  It will also 

result in a very large unit out of keeping with the remainder of flats on the Estate, leading to the possibility of 

overcrowding.
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